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Appendix B 
 
 
NEXT STEPS  
 
Notification and Noise  
 
Updated construction notification will be provided to residents and businesses in the 
area by the contractor ORCC and Metro Vancouver. Noise will be kept to a minimum 
during the construction work activity. There will be no dump truck delivery or soil 
removal during the overnight work. Noise may occur from excavators, a loader, a rubber 
tire backhoe, small generator, small tools, and a cut off saw used during the overnight 
work hours. 
 
INTER-DEPARTMENTAL LIAISON  
 
Street Occupancy Impact   
 
ORCC has applied for a Street Occupancy Permit (SOP) from the City’s Engineering 
Transportation Division. This SOP is currently under review. Based on a current 
understanding of the work, this exemption is expected to have similar transportation 
impacts as the previous road closures and can be accomplished under new traffic 
management plans provided by ORCC. Any changes to approved traffic management 
plans resulting from the project work will be handled by Engineering Transportation staff 
through the normal review and permitting process. Metro Vancouver’s Project team is 
also in communication with the Pattullo Bridge Project team to avoid conflicts between 
these construction projects both occurring along Columbia Street. 
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